PRESS RELEASE

25th October 2022

Bird City Century Il
Development Foundation
Announces Major Step
Forward in Housing Initiative

It's with great excitement that Bird City Century Il Development Foundation
announces the building of a new home in Bird City. The group broke ground on a
new home at 214 W 4th Street on October 24, 2022.

Housing has been a significant concern in this rural community over the last few
years. As homes hit the market, they are sold quickly and often sight unseen.
While it's wonderful to have people joining and growing our community, the task
of solving for adequate housing for these families and individuals has been
problematic.

Bird City Century Il has taken an active role in helping to resolve the lack of
adequate, moderate-income housing in Bird City. After two years of planning, they
were finally able to start construction on a new home this week led by Paxton
Building Service.

The foundation plans to put this house on the market to help prospective buyers

in their search for a home in Bird City. More details about the new home being
built will be released in the near future.
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